
Entering, Lobby & Dressing Room 
● Masks must be worn in the lobby and dressing room at all times. 
● Upon entering all visitors must sanitize hands. 
● We ask no more than one adult per student when dropping off and picking up. 
● Please remain in your car until 10 minutes before class is scheduled to begin/end. 
● Please practice social distancing in the lobby and dressing room. 
● Cubbies in the dressing room will be continuously sanitized and we ask that students 

use cubbies and avoid placing bags on the floor. 
● Once properly distanced in class we will provide bags for students to store masks- if you 

prefer your student stay in a mask we are happy to enforce that- please contact us. 
Attire  

● Girls must wear leotards. Spandex shorts are allowed.  
● Tshirts, athletic shorts, sweatshirts, jeans/jeggings, and pants are not allowed. 
● Boys may wear t-shirts or tanks and shorts (no buttons or zippers). 
● Hair must be tied back and out of the face. 
● Dress like a dancer/tumbler so you are able to move like one! 
● No jewelry (necklaces, bracelets or dangly earrings). 
● Cotton socks are required for the trampolines. 
● Required dance shoes for class (we will send email sharing information). 

 
Paperwork  

● Injury/Illness Release Form & Media Release Form must be signed before a student can 
participate in activity. Please print and fill out attached release forms or stop in and sign! 

 
Observation  

● Due to COVID-19 Restrictions, Parent’s Observation Days are suspended at this time. 
We will keep monitoring our restrictions and schedule days when possible! 

 
What to bring: *Please come dressed in dance attire with only necessities!* 

● Water bottle (we will not be selling snack/soda at this time due to COVID) 
● Dance shoes  
● Mask 
● Cotton socks 

○ If your child does not bring socks, a pair will be provided for $0.75. 
 
Payment  

● Payment for lessons are due by the last day of the month, a $2.00 late fee will be added 
if balance is not settled by the end of the month. 

● We are currently accepting cash or checks for monthly payment.  
● Please ​do not​ send any form of payment to the studio’s address. If you wish to send 

payment in the mail, please send to 14 Aaron Drive, Jacksonville IL.  

LEGACY DANCE & TUMBLING COMPLEX ∘ (217) 602-0477 ∘ 1321 TENDICK ST. JACKSONVILLE, IL  


